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July 9, 2025 

NOTICE OF OFFICE RELOCATION 

Dear Clients / Partners / Community Members, 

We are excited to announce that the Scott County Community Development Agency 
(CDA) is moving to a new location! Our new office will allow us to continue providing high-
quality services in a more accessible and welcoming space. 

New Address - effective Monday, August 18, 2025: 

100 5th Avenue E 
Shakopee MN 55379 

All other general contact information will remain the same: 
�� 952-402-9022 ✉ cda-info@scottcda.org � www.scottcda.org  

We will be closed for moving on August 14 and 15 and will resume normal operations at 
our new location on Monday, August 18, 2025. 

What You Need to Know: 

• All appointments scheduled on or after August 18, 2025 will take place at our new 
location. 

• Mail sent to our previous address after August 14, 2025 may be delayed in reaching 
us. A drop box for documents is located at the main entrance of the new space. 

• If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new space and continuing to serve our 
community with care and dedication. 

Warm regards, 
 

Julie Siegert 
Executive Director 
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